
Starting in Autumn 2019, pre-registration for the SPU 
Mathematics Placement Test is no longer required.  

You can access the placement test at your convenience in a 
course named “SPU General Math Placement” in Canvas. 
For information about the SPU Mathematics Placement Test and mathematics placement policies at SPU, 
see http://www.spu.edu/depts/math/MathPlacement.htm.   
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